
Girardi - DNR, Chris <chris.girardi@state.co.us>

Mortensen's Landscape & Irrigation: M-1994-081
Brandon Garrison <brandongarrison39@gmail.com> Wed, May 21, 2025 at 2:20 PM
To: "Girardi - DNR, Chris" <chris.girardi@state.co.us>
Cc: Marcus Mortensen <mortensenmw@gmail.com>

To whom it may concern:

     In regards to permit M-1994-081, Peat Mine, a surety increase has been issued, in which the due date was set for May
25, 2025. We, the Operator, are close to having everything in place for said increase, but are unsure of being completed
by that date and do not wish to fall into violation. This also includes the Technical Revision still being drafted.
     Therefore at this time, we would like to request an extension on this matter until June 13, 2025. We feel that amount of
time would allow us the time to complete everything, and in doing so, complete it all properly.
     Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Brandon Garrison
Operations Manager
Mortensen's L & I
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